
Re-opening Announcement 
 
We are very pleased to announce our re-opening from Tuesday 9th June 2020. 
Our new opening hours will be 10:00 – 16:00 (last admission 15:30). 
Spring Special Exhibition is ongoing: 
Function and Beauty: A Multiplicity of Ceramics Forms 
 
Our voluntary restraint with reduced economic and social activities, though sometimes 
causing difficulties and sufferings, made effective results to contain a further spread of 
CORVID-19 in and around Kyoto. 
At this stage, however it would be too early to declare that we have overcome the virus. 
To co-live with it wisely and with awareness is therefore what seems required.  
Knowing that our lifestyle should not go back to normal yet, let us be aware and work 
together to continue our behaviour of social distancing, avoiding ‘closed, crowded, close 
contact’. 
 
Considering the health and wellbeing of our visitors as our highest priority, Raku Museum 
would like to take the following measures: 
 
The admission of up to 20 people is allowed at one time. 
The admission restriction is applicable in case the number surpasses. 
Please kindly refrain from visiting us in a group of 10 people or more.  
The doors remain open to facilitate ventilation. 
Slippers, handrails and doorknobs are regularly disinfected. 
We would be grateful if you could wear a mask.  
We place disinfectant alcohol at the reception counter to sanitise your hands.  
The liquid soap is available to wash your hands in our toilet. 
Please kindly refrain from visiting us if you have any symptom of fever or lethargy. 
We do not take your temperature at the entrance. We will rely on your discretion. 
We will refrain from holding our special tea ceremony sessions, handling sessions and 
gallery talks for a time being. 
We will keep on feeding our Instagram pages ‘Museum at home’.  
 
We thank you for your kind understanding and collaboration. 
 
Raku Museum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


